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          September 27th 2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As autumn has arrived and the field is getting muddier, children should bring wellington 

boots to school so that they can continue to play on the field at break times.  Please ensure 

your child’s boots are named.  If you are unable to provide your child with boots, please 

speak to your child’s teacher as we have a small selection of spare boots in various sizes 

which we can lend out for the rest of the season.  

Harvest Festival 

Next Monday (September 30th), we are celebrating Harvest Festival in school at 2:30 pm. 

Our youngest children in Owls and Jays are leading this service.  All the children have been 

practising the harvest hymns over the last couple of weeks.  Mrs Washington has chosen a 

primary school classic that you may remember from your school days so we hope you will 

join in too.  Children may bring a donation of a non-perishable food item if they wish.  The 

food will be donated to the local food bank.  All parents are welcome to attend.  

Pantomime at the Marlow 

As many of you are aware we have an annual tradition of going to The Marlowe for the 

pantomime in December.  Disappointingly, we have been unable to purchase tickets for the 

whole school on a suitable day despite attempting to book since last December.  Instead, we 

have booked a pantomime that will come to us so the children will still be able to take part 

and have fun.  The PTA have agreed to pay for this instead of the usual contribution they 

make towards the coaches so there will be no cost to you.  

Year 6 – Bowles 

A reminder to the year 6 parents, the Bowles forms need to be completed by Monday 30th 

September at the latest.  Please hand them in to the office as soon as you can.  Many 

thanks.  

Have a lovely weekend. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Alison Higgins           Jo Duhig 
Co-headteacher                        Co-headteacher 


